
Gateway Gossip 
 Good afternoon everyone, 

 
We’ve had a very jam packed week in school!

I am sure the children have been able to tell you about events to include visits from Rogan
the Reading Man, Reading and Rugby, attendance at the Dance Festival last night and an
owl visit to Year 1 where I was able to join in and hold an owl, very exciting for me as my

favourite creatures! 
So it has been very eventful indeed. Grateful thanks to all the staff and parents for their
support with the Dance Festival… the children had a ball and were so excited for their

performance.
 

Of course we also acknowledged Armistice Day on Thursday with a two minutes silence
around school and I was very impressed with our Head Boy and Head Girl who helped

with proceedings at 11.00am in the centre of school, along with all the Gateway
community who showed great respect for those who lost their lives for us. Miss Caunt and
some other staff, children and parents will be visiting the cenotaph in Blackpool with other

schools to present a wreath on Sunday on behalf of Gateway Academy. Thanks to all for
your involvement in this event, very worthy indeed.

 
So all in all a great week. I do have to say that several Covid cases still emerge, so please all
take great care and continue to observe the respectful distancing requests to help all stay

very safe.
 

Have a lovely weekend all.
Best wishes,

Mrs Robinson
 

Dates To
Remember

12th November 2021 Newsletter: 8

Starting
school 2022 
Scan the QR 

for your
Primary school

application
form. 

Closing date
15th January

2022.

 Don't miss an
opportunity to
 put their name

down for 
Gateway
 Nursery. 

 

Friday 19th November
Children In Need

 
Thursday 25th November

School Photographs
Reception RWI Session for
parents/carers 2pm-3pm

 
Tuesday 21st December 
Break up for Christmas

Remembrance 
Day

Friday 19th November
 

Children In Need.
You can come to school

wearing something 
spotty. You could even

design your own
 spotty top. £1 donations



Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!

Headteacher
 award 

Headteacher
 award 

Attendance Award
N - Layilah-Jo

RB - Libby
RG - Pana
1B - Miray
1G - Kuba

2B - Maddison
2G - Nell

3B - Maily
3G - Manhdi
4B - Evie-Jo
4G - Malaya

5B - Eivie
5G - Charlotte

6B - Patryk
6G - Kelsey

Well done to all
our winners! 

 
1B

 
1G

Devon
2B

Evie
2G

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star
Award

 

N - Georgie-Rae
RB - Jackson
RG - Tyla-Tai

1B - Amy
1G - Harley-May

2B - Taylor
2G - Kahlan
3B - Layton
3G - Rocky

 4B  - Felicia
4G - Violet
5B - Corey

5G - Freddie
6B - Sky
6G - Kyle

Core
 Award
N - Paul

RB - Savannah
RG - Leo

1B - Libby-Mae
1G - Hayden

2B - Ruby
2G - Lucas
3B - Macy
3G - Awa
4B - Izzie
4G - Mila

5B - Amelia
5G - Jay-Jay

6B - Manahil 
6G - Charlie

Archie
Savannah
Gabriella

Lillie
Matusz

Molly-Rae
Mikey

Khajida
Lily-Mae

Saffron-Eva
Renee
Caidee

Skye-Rose
 
 

Reading Award Class
Attendance

Winners

 
 
 

3B
Christian

3G
Riley

4B
Krystal

4G
Maisey

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
5B

Finley
5G

Holly
6B

Tamzin
6G

Erika
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1G
6B



NewtonKing

4th 
25

29 34

35

King
85

110 129

210

110

139 163

245

 
 Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Earheart Curie

 Gateway Shoutout
 

Overall
Winners

 House  Teams 

Newton

Curie Earheart

Nursery, Reception,
 Year 1 &2 

Winners

Winners

2nd 3rd 4th

A big well done everyone involved in the Dance
Festival at the Winter Garden's yesterday. 

You were all fantastic! 

Thank you to Mrs
Godfrey-Brown

and Miss Carter for
collecting and

donating food to
the charity

Amazing Grace!

Thank you for
everything you do
for all the children
and staff in EYFS.

Miss Sim



Year 1 and 2 
 

Year 5 and 6 
 

Gateway’s Amazing Learning! 
 Year 3 and 4 

 

Nursery and Reception
 

 

What a fabulous week we have had in
EYFS. We all came together on

Thursday to pay our respects for
Remembrance Day - the children
demonstrated our core values so

brilliantly and I know you will be very
proud of them.

Also on Thursday we enjoyed our
story time session with Rogan -

everybody enjoyed the story, please
ask your child about it! 

As ever any questions/queries please
do not hesitate to ask one of the EYFS
team - we are always happy to help.

 

All the children have had an
excellent week in school. In year 3
we have been learning to play the
glockenspiel and tasting bread in

preparation to make our own
sandwiches during our D.T lessons.
We obviously need to mention the

amazing Year 4 dance performance
at the Winter Gardens. The children

were amazing and it was great
seeing them perform on the stage.
Thank you to all the parents that

came to support and cheered them
on. Well done to all those children

who have won awards and
certificates this week. Have a great
weekend everyone and thank you

for your continued support.

Another busy week has flown by
in Year 5 and Year 6. We have
children sewing phone cases,

practising their coding skills and
looking at a range of viking

artefacts. In Year 5 the children
have also been learning how to

code and all about the Christmas
story! Both year groups have
been beginning to use SATS
Companion - a great online

resource to help them prepare
for important tests, high school

and beyond!

This week in KS1 we had a very special
visit in school as some Owls came to

join us. Ks1 loved learning lots of facts
all about them and looking at how

cute they were. From this Year 1 have
done some fantastic writing and Year

2 loved discussing all the fantastic
facts they had learnt. We also

thoroughly enjoyed our story telling
session this week and have all shown
lots of respect to the different visitors
in school. Keep up the hardwork and

amazing manners KS1.



Our week in pictures! 
 

Have a lovely weekend!
 

A big thank you
to Rogan, our

story
teller, who
came into
school on
Thursday.


